
School Admission Arrangements 
2025/2026 Consultation
This consultation is taking place between 
8 December 2023 and 26 January 2024.

The consultation allows parents, other schools, religious authorities, and 
the local community to make any comments on the proposed admission 
arrangements.

To view the arrangements and to comment, 
please scan the QR code or visit: 
https://bit.ly/3G5AP9W

Will your child start or 

transfer school in 2025?


